

Our ref CT 15 July 2019

Stockwells

1 Cirencester Office Park Tetbury Road Cirencester Gloucestershire GL7 6JJ



Dear customer,

Further to the visits by James Trotter last week to the majority of the customers on Stockwells, we are now starting the next phase of the regeneration process. We wish to survey the land at Stockwells so we can prepare an accurate development layout. Basically the surveyors are measuring the distances between houses, identifying the exact boundaries and the levels of the ground.

Our surveyors from Geoff Perry Associates Limited would like to visit to carry out the survey on **Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th July** between 9am and 5pm.

The surveyors would like access to your front and rear garden. Ideally they need access to all gardens for both of those days. Hopefully once they have been to a property and carried out the survey they won't need access to that property again. Please can you make arrangements so that they can access your rear garden on both of these days. If you are only available at a certain time on either the 17th or 18th July then I would really appreciate it if you could telephone or email me to let me know and we can make alternative arrangements, perhaps you would be able to leave the gate open, leave a key with a neighbour etc. My contact details are below.

Thank you for your help.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Thomas

Claire Thomas

Development Manager

**T:** 01989 730493 **M:** 07979 707156

Email: claire.thomas@bromford.co.uk